NORTHEAST MISSOURI

STATE TEACHERS COLLEGE

KIRKSVILLE, MISSOURI

September 13, 1940

Mr., Forrest C, Allen

Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas

Dear hMr. Allen:

I am delighted to receive your letter saying that you
can be with us October 26, However, I cannot close
with you upon the matter until the return of the budget

official, Monday.

I will write you immediately upon his return; so, please
give me the option over everyone until I write or wire

you the first of the week,
Siyr rs,

Clifto /l or well
Directigdy of Bureau

of Aly f' [1 Activities
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